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Sponsor(s): Representatives Robertson, Fisher, Chandler, Hatfield,
Johnson, Zellinsky and L. Thomas

Brief Title: Standardizing issuance of license plates.

HB 1008 - DIGEST

(SUBSTITUTED FOR - SEE 1ST SUB)

Requires that, effective with vehicle registrations due or to
become due on January 1, 2001, all vehicle license plates must be
issued on a standard background, as designated by the department.

Provides that, after a period of three years from the initial
issuance of a special license plate series, the department has the
sole discretion, based upon the number of sales to date, to
determine whether or not to continue issuing the special series.


